Walter J. Burien, Jr.

P. O. Box 2112

St. Johns, Arizona 85936

Telephone: 480  229-1234 Cell    

February 13th 2003 
Audrey

Arizona Department of Economic Security

Family Assistance Administration

P. O. Box 380

St. Johns, Arizona 85936

Tel. 928 337-3705 ext. 1

Audrey:

I am submitting this letter to you this morning at our scheduled appointment of 11 a.m., for the purpose of clarification for family assistance that I have requested for my son John Joseph Burien – DOB 07/08/99, and daughters Allyson Arrowwood (Burien) – DOB 12/06/95, and Gloria Louis Watton (Burien) DOB 07/11/00.

My son, John Joseph is in my custody and was covered by AHCCCS account number A34752147002 up until June of 2001. At that time my financial condition improved and I withdrew him from AHCCCS. Letter of 05/21/2001 from myself to AHCCCS Administration attached to this letter.

My daughters, Allyson, I am working on getting custody of for relocation to St. Johns in my custody as of the end of this month. She has currently been under the state foster care program for the last 21 months after being removed from custody of her mother, Robin Arrowwood. Gloria, I am also looking at obtaining custody for relocation to St. Johns within 2 months. Both daughters are getting AHCCCS benefits at this time.

My only request of family assistance is for Medical coverage under AHCCCS and day care copay benefits at this time. If my financial condition improves, I will remove my children from any family assistance programs they my be benefiting from, and I will obtain private coverage. Hopefully, I will be able to accomplish private coverage within 2 to 4 months from today’s date.

My financial condition was just fine 20 months ago. I had a nice home in Mesa, AZ, and a cash flow over $50,000. The dependency action that my daughter Allyson is under, has directly and consequentially cost me in excess of $100,000 in the last 20 months which has depleted all of my resources and has forced me to borrow operating revenue in the last 2 months. Additionally, this prolonged and unjustified dependency action of Allyson consequentially caused me to loose my home in Mesa which cost me $2,500 / month to maintain, and I relocated to property I owned in St. Johns that now costs me $450 / month to maintain. After meeting expenses this month, my current cash flow is less than $100 as of this week. Hopefully I will be able to reverse this negative circumstance shortly through the reunification of my children in St. Johns at which point my focus on business can move forward uninterrupted by outside influences.
Sincerely, 
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Walter J. Burien, Jr.                                                                           RECEIVED BY: Audrey for DES 02/13/03

CC: DeeAn Gillespie 

        Ann Russell – Supervisor CPS St. Johns, Arizona

